Board of Selectmen

Town Hall – Town Administrator’s Office

March 22, 2001

Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 3:00 p.m. by Chairman Dale Donovan.  Selectmen present included Peter Hall, Roger L. Putnam, Jr. and Michael Parlante.  Selectman Howard Grossman was absent.  Town Administrator Tim Smith and Health/Conservation Agent Emily Beebe also attended.

The Town Administrator placed a conference call to the offices of Woodard and Curran.  The Board discussed the draft Water Supply and Wastewater Disposal Study submitted by Woodard and Curran with Paul Weisman, Pio Lombardo and Ali Parand.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:10 p.m.








Respectfully submitted,








Roger L. Putnam, Jr., Clerk
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